

Bessemer Grange Primary School

www.bessemergrange.southwark.sch.uk

Address: Dylways, London, SE5 8HP

Tel: 020 7274 2618/7274 2520 Fax: 020 7924 0858

E-Mail: office@bessemergrange.southwark.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Ms Sarah Beard

Head of School: Mrs Elizabeth Whitehead

Thursday 8th March 2018

Dear Parents / Carers,

As a reward for winning the treasure chest prize, 1SB have planned a trip to Dog Kennel Hill Adventure Playground.

The trip will take place on <u>Wednesday 21st March</u>. We will be leaving school at 12.00pm and walking to the adventure playground. We will have a picnic for lunch and will return to school by 3.30pm.

There is no cost for this trip.

Please provide permission on ParentMail by Friday 16th March. If you are able to volunteer on the trip or have any further questions, then please let me know.

Best wishes,

Sheryl Burton

1SB class teacher